
 

 

18th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you are all keeping well. 

Y6 Transition 

As far as I am aware the High Schools will not be offering face to face transition due to the increase 

in infection rate and the delay to the lifting of the restrictions. I am sure you will all find out more 

from the High schools about their new arrangements in light of this change.  

End of Year Reports. These will be issued in the last week of term. 

I am sure that you are aware of schools closing bubbles and groups once again. The protocols have 

not changed and if a member of a bubble/class tests positive then the whole bubble/class must 

isolate for ten days. Please continue to wear masks and observe distancing so as to minimise the 

chances of the virus spreading on our site. I do hope and pray that we can maintain all of our classes 

for the next four weeks.  

Training Day. School closed Friday 2nd July 

With prayers for the weekend and your families, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

Love God ,Love One Another 

 

 

 

 


